FRIENDS OF THE JAMES C. BOLTON LIBRARY

Louisiana State University at Alexandria 8100 Highway 71 South Alexandria, LA 71302-9121

(318) 473-6437

FAX (318) 473-6556

June 22, 2001

Dr. Michael Sartisky Louisiana Endowment for the Humanities 938 Lafayette Street, Suite 300 New Orleans, LA 70113-1027

Dear Dr. Sartisky:

We certainly appreciate the support that the LEH has given us in the past, and hope that the Board will again help us with our Fall 2001 public discussion program.

The Friends of the LSUA Bolton Library have selected for their Fall 2001 public program, a reunion of CCC veterans along with scholars to discuss the Great Depression which gave rise to the Civilian Conservation Corps. We will also discuss the lasting benefits of that New Deal program in Louisiana.

Thank you and the Board members for considering our Outreach Grant request.

Sincerely,

Ohria Price

Oberia Price President

